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Message from The 

Principal

Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of
quite a unique term I'd like
to just say a big thank you to
all our staff, students and
parents in supporting the
school through what have
been difficult times for us all.
We as a DBS community
have faced up to the
challenges and have grasped
the opportunity to work and
think differently.

I am proud of the way our students and staff have
embraced the changes and adapted to the blended model
of learning.
We look forward to the day we can welcome all our
students back on a daily basis, but until that day we will
continue to offer the very best provision for our students.
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a prosperous
new year and relaxing winter break and I look forward to
welcoming you all back to school on January 3rd 2021.

Regards,

Paul Sherlock
Principal



Antarctica Flag Competition
Congratulations to Fiona from 7Q who designed the winning DBS
entry for the Antarctica Flag competition

Everyone at DBS are very proud of Fiona for her submission and
huge effort on designing a flag for Antarctica. Here is a photo of
her winning submission for Doha British School in Antarctica with
a British researcher. Well done Fiona!

Lusail Triathlon

A huge congratulations
to Sixth Form student
Anvitha who competed
in the Lusail Triathlon.

Anvitha competed in
the junior women's
category and finished
second in a personal
best time of 1 hour 27
minutes

Well done Anvitha!



We have had a very busy first term in the DBS Art Department. We
have challenged our students to compete in 4 different art
competitions, our Year 11 students have been working on their mock
examination project and our Year 13 students have been preparing for
their final exhibition which will take place in February 2021. We would
like to say a huge well done to our art students for all the effort and
commitment demonstrated this term. Enjoy your Winter break!

Kalliopi 8M Garv 8Q Sumaya 8Q

Thank you from Mrs. Dearden & Miss Battersby

BSME - My Experience of the COVID 19 Pandemic

The Mall of Qatar National Day Competition- How does Qatar 2022 look like to you?

Jamie 9M

Aline 7S

Mikayla  10BNaeema 10D

Lolwa 8S



Winter Greetings Card Competition

Winners
Inside Message

Zainab Shariq 9B

Front Cover
Dana Ibrahim 10D

Well done Year 11’s



Winter Read
Need help adding yet more books to your Want to Read shelf

Some of us prefer snuggling up with romances, while others 

prefer chilling thrillers. However hefty classics fictions set in 

cosy mysteries never go amiss:

Can’t read Won’t read classics – try these


